
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  

If you have received this email, you have a student at Bartram Trail High School who will start the 
school year as a distance learner. 

If this is inaccurate, and your student should be Brick & Mortar, please fill out the form HERE to 
change your option.  

For Distance Learners who have not yet received their textbooks, we will be distributing on 
August 28th according to the following schedule:   

Last Name A-D from 9AM – 10AM 
Last Name E-K from 10AM – 11AM 

Last Name L-P from 12PM – 1PM 
Last Name Q-Z from 1PM – 2PM 

Please note the following procedures: 

• Textbooks may only be picked up by either the student or guardian 
• Whomever comes to the BTHS campus MUST provide a photo ID  
• You WILL NOT be allowed to leave your car.  We will bring the textbooks to your vehicle.  

If you are unable to come on campus at this time, we will reach out via email regarding a makeup 
date.  Please note that the makeup date will be after we distribute texts to the brick and mortar 
students the week of August 31st. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Assistant Principal, Joe Lay at 
joe.lay@stjohns.k12.fl.us  

 Thank you. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUdIbjYejHGZMoKhBdDrCPbRUOUFISVhZREMxWVQ1MFQzTVdNVUo3MlVSUS4u
mailto:joe.lay@stjohns.k12.fl.us

